
The Office of Special Education  
will host the  

 

FALL TRANSITION FAIR 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2018 

10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.  

 
“See the Able, Not the Label” 

THEME  

  

 
 

Join Us at  
 

George W.F. McMechen 

School #177 

4411 Garrison Blvd. 

Baltimore, MD 21215 

 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 

Jeffrey Wyatt, Lead Transition Facilitator   

JWyatt@bcps.k12.md.us 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Us to Support 

Our  

2019-2020 

Graduates and their 

Parents/Guardians 

 

 

Graduation! 

What’s Next? 

For more Information 

Baltimore City Public 

Schools - Office of 

Special Education –

Attention:  

Jeffrey Wyatt  

200 East North 

Avenue 

Baltimore, MD. 

21202   

(P) 443-642-4260 

For more 

information  

  

  

 

mailto:JWyatt@bcps.k12.md.us



